Additional

Information

st Extension Request 5/9/2019



PETROLEUM | ENERGY  ERRLSOE
ENGINEERS [T | cALGARY

May 9, 2019

New Mexico Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources Department
Oil Conservation Division District IV

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3440

Subject: Request for Extension of SWD-1679-A pertaining to the Gold Coast 26 Federal SWD No.
3 located in Unit K, Section 26, Township 24S, Range 32E, NMPM, Lea County, NM

To Whom It May Concern:

OWL SWD Operating, LLC is currently scheduling the Gold Coast 26 project elements, but is
concerned that all related activities up to and including commencement of disposal operations
may not be possible by the June 12, 2019 expiration date. Therefore, on behalf of OWL SWD
Operating, LLC, | respectfully request that the expiration date of Order SWD-1679-A be extended
for one year, to expire on June 12, 2020.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email me.

Ramona K. Hovey
Sr. Petroleum Engineer
Lonquist & Co., LLC

(512) 600-1777
ramona@lonquist.com





